
Delegation from Sungkyunkwan University visiting our school 

and giving a seminar 

 

The delegation from Sungkyunkwan University, South Korea is visiting us on Aug. 11 (Wed) 

to exchange our activities and discuss on the agreement between our universities as below 

schedule.  Dr. Heon Hwang, dean, School of Life Science & Biotechnology had come to our 

laboratories many times before.  I hope you join the meeting or seminar and exchange 

activities. 

 

Schedule on Aug.11 

11:00-12:00, Courtesy call, at Dean's room (Profs. Nawata and Kondo) 

12:00-13:00, Lunch 

13:00-14:00, Discussion and Activity exchange Part1 

14:00-15:00, Presentation from Dean of Sungkyunkwan Univ. 

15:00-16:00, Discussion and Activity exchange Part1 

 

Delegation from Sungkyunkwan University 

Dr. Heon Hwang, Dean School of Life Science & Bio-Technology  

Dr. Ki-Moon Park, Head, Dept. of Food Science & Bio-Technology  

Dr. Dae-Hyuk Kim, Head, Dept. of Genetic Engineering  

Dr. Chung-Hwan Mun, Director, Center of Digital Factory, Dept. of Bio-Mechatronic 

Engineering 

 

 

 

 


